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WITH PARTICIPATION OF M.A.I.X. IN A EUROPEAN PROJECT 

"Green" buildings with virtually zero CO2 emissions 

 

      (From the meeting of ZEROCO2's partners to the M.A.I.X.) 

 

The Mediterranean Agronomic Institute of Chania (MAIC) is actively involved in the efforts to 

build "green" buildings. 

 

On 7 and 8 September, the six-month meeting of the partners of the European project 

ZEROCO2 took place at the premises of MAIX. This project is implemented in the period 

2016-2020 with the participation of organizations from eight European countries: Slovenia, 

Germany, Finland, Lithuania, France, Malta, Italy and Greece funded by the European 

program INTERREG EUROPE. 

The aim of this project is to promote, through appropriate policies, the creation of buildings 

with virtually zero CO2 emissions due to their use of energy in accordance with the 

European Directives for the creation of buildings with very low energy consumption and the 

promotion of renewable energy sources.  During this meeting they were presented with 

inter alia, the various renewable energy technologies that are mature and cost-effective and 

could contribute to the creation of near zero-energy buildings due to energy use in the 

participating countries. The next meetings of the project partners will take place in February 

and March 2018 in Finland and Slovenia, respectively. 


